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Research Analysis 

 

Engrossed SB687 amends the Oklahoma 9-1-1 Management Authority Act. The measure updates 

and clarifies the authority of the Oklahoma 9-1-1 Management Authority to direct the Tax 

Commission to escrow funds collected pursuant to the act attributable to a public agency. The 

measure requires local plans to deliver Next Generation 9-1-1 services to align with the state’s 

master plan, and allows funds to be escrowed by OTC if an agency fails to provide connectivity 

between state, regional and local next-generation systems. The authority is given authority to 

oversee all 9-1-1 fees collected under the 9-1-1 Management Authority Act and the Oklahoma 

Emergency Telephone Act. The bill further authorizes the authority to establish rules for 

interoperability between systems, and clarifies its authority to develop a statewide master plan. 

  

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 687 makes some changes to the Oklahoma 9-1-1 Management Authority. According to 

officials at the Tax Commission, none of these changes are expected to have a fiscal impact on 

the State. Therefore, there should be no fiscal impact on the State.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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